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           “Kindness is the universal language that can be spoken by everyone.” 
  – Unknown 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 

Sports Day was held last Friday and it was a fabulous day shared with 
many families and friends who were in attendance supporting students. The 
weather could not have been any better and there was a lot of cheering 
and chanting of team songs. All students enjoyed being competitive and 
showed great sportsmanship. Well done Redbanks on being the overall 
winners for the day! Congratulations to Mr U and the school events committee 
for their work, Vicki in the canteen and our school fundraising committee for 
organising a drink stall on the day and becoming involved in school events.  
 

On another note, we have noticed an increase in the number of student’s 
onsite before school starting time of 8:35am. This is a reminder to all families 
that whilst the pedestrian gates are open early, school does not commence 
until 8:35am. This is the time that staff supervision begins on school grounds 
and we encourage parents not to bring children early. The gates are open 
for children who might need a safe place to wait for school to start. 
 

Year 6 High School Transition process 
Yr 7 Registration of Interest packs were sent home with Year 6 students in 
week 2. Letters included a personalised link for families to go online and 
complete their registration of interest for secondary school. Families that we 
have an email address for, have also received the link via email. It is 
important for you to respond so that the local high school is informed of your 
intention to enrol. Later in the year, students will receive a placement offer 
at the local high school and enrolment forms to complete ready for 2024.  
 

School Photos in week 9, Wednesday 28th June  
An SMS has been sent to families with a link to lodge orders online. You are 
able to log onto MSP Photographers website and order photos anytime 
between now and photo day. There will be limited individual and family 
envelopes sent to school for ordering photos if online does not work for you. 
We have not received these yet. Please contact MSP directly if you have 
any further enquiries on (08) 8523 4480.  
 

Anna Nayda    
 

A  h u g e  t h a n k y o u  g o e s  o u t  t o  o u r  V o l u n t e e r s  w h o  s e r v e  o n  
g o v e r n i n g  c o u n c i l ,  w o r k  i n  o u r  c a n t e e n  a n d  r e a d  w i t h  o u r  

s t u d e n t s .  W e  r e a l l y  a p p r e c i a t e  y o u .  

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

 
 

 
 
 

Reconciliation Week 

 

WEEK 5, 29/05 

 
Public Holiday 

 

MONDAY 

12th June 

 
Student free day 

 

TUESDAY 

13th June 

 
Governing 

Council Meeting 

 

TUESDAY 

 
School Photo Day 

 

WEDNESDAY 

28th June 

 
Last Day Term 2 

 

FRIDAY 

7th July  
 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 



 Wellbeing Leader – Ange McAuliffe 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROOM 1:   
Aaron Absalom AS For always contributing to class discussions 

Mason Burk AS For always contributing to class discussions 

Isiah Burgess R For always contributing to class discussions 

ROOM 2: 
Lahtika Ware AS Trying her hardest with her learning 

Maliyah Warren AS For trying her hardest at sports day 

Quorlesha Johnson R For working hard on her learning and improving her attendance 

ROOM 3: 
Zoe Dodd R Showing amazing personal growth and focus on her school work 

Liam Tuip R Showing awesome respect and sportsmanship during sports day 

Kaidence Mitchell R Making good growth in class academically and building her resilience 
ROOM 11: 
Aaliyah Hull-Grandile AS Treating others the way you like to be treated 

Kohen Mitchell AS Trying hard in class and actively engaging in his learning 

Portia Davis R Trying things out of her comfort zone 

ROOM 12: 
Paityn Preston AS For always pursuing her personal best 

Macarius Harris-Haines AS For always pursuing his personal best 

Francis Irlam R For improving his behaviour; it takes great strength to be sensible 

ROOM 18: 
Brooklynn Harvey AS It takes great strength to be sensible 

Peter Long-Naïve AS Be brave – participate to progress 

Jack Surman R Working hard to be sensible & responsible for his learning 

ROOM 19: 
Jaymikah Coulthard AS Improved attendance – trying really hard in her learning 

Wade Warren AS Showing pride in his learning & trying really hard during learning 

Sterling Clifton R Pursuing his personal best and participating in his learning 

Students are selected by their 

teacher and peers to 

participate in special activities 

to recognise the great work 

they have been doing. 

PRESCHOOL ENROLMENTS: 
 

Children can attend preschool the year 
before they start school. Aboriginal children 
and children in care can access preschool 
from 3 years of age. 
 

Enrol now to start preschool in 2024. 
 

A preschool registration of interest must be 
completed first. Phone the school on 8642 5866 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

How old do you have to be to use 
Snapchat? 

 

Snapchat’s terms of service state that users must be 
13 years of age. Users have to enter their birth date 
to set up an account, but there is no age verification. 
This makes it easy for children under 13 to sign up. 
Common Sense Media rates Snapchat OK for teens 
16 and up, mainly because there can be exposure to 
age-inappropriate content and marketing ploys, such 
as quizzes, that collect data.    
More information can be found on the 
eSafetyCommissioner website at: 
www.esafety.gov.au. 

“The Speedy Sloth” 
 

This year’s National Simultaneous 

Story time book is ‘The Speedy 

Sloth’ from award- winning 

author Rebecca Young. It is a 

delightful story about a sloth who 

is determined to be the fastest 

animal in the jungle. An inspiring 

story which celebrates all winners, 

especially those who don’t come 

first, the story is full of humour 

and excitement and is sure to be a 

hit with children of all ages. The 

book also contains beautiful 

illustrations by Heath McKenzie 

that will capture the attention of 

any young reader. 

All parent queries to MSP 
Photography  

(08) 8523 4480 
 

http://www.esafety.gov.au/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


